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Year 5 Curriculum Overview Spring Term 1 2025

English

Pupils will begin this half term's learning by focusing on
vocabulary choices. We will then return to studying persuasive
techniques and linguistic features used within persuasive formal
letters. Pupils will use the narrative 'Front desk’ as inspiration
to write a persuasive letter of their own. At the end of the half
term, pupils will study a non-fiction unit. They will be able to
conduct research about a migrating animal, before writing their
very own report about their chosen animal for a class book!

Guided reading texts - Holes by L.Sachar/Street Child by Berlie Doherty

RE
As part of their religious
education, pupils will begin
to interpret different
sources of wisdom and
beliefs about what happens
when we die. They will learn
about the beliefs of a
variety of religions from
across the world, including
Dia de los Muertos in
Mexico.

Computing

Pupils will identify the
types of data which the
Mars rover could collect,
before explaining how it

transmits data back to

Earth. We will also begin to
look at binary numbers.

Spanish

Pupils will be learning how
to say where they live. We
will begin by learning how
to ask and answer the
question 'Where do you
live?" We will learn how to
listen to spoken Spanish
and how to pick out the key
information to understand
what is said, before
learning how to write a
short paragraph to
introduce ourselves.

PSHE

Pupils will be participating
in discussions about
staying safe online, before
exploring how their bodies
will be changing as they go
through puberty. We will
discuss both the physical
and emotional changes

which happen during this

time.

Assemblies: Children will learn about the value of honesty this half term through our assemblies. They will also
learn about the significance of The Chinese New Year and how to be safe on the internet. Classes A, 4B and 2B
will be performing their class assemblies to parents and their peers during this half term.




